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September 13, 2019 

Ms. Tanowa Troupe, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 E. Broad St., 11th Floor 
Columbus, OH  43215-3793 

Re: OPSB Case No. 19-1778-GA-BNR 
Pre-Application Letter for Expedited Application

Dear Ms. Troupe: 

Pursuant to Rule 4906-6-03(A), South Field Energy LLC submits this pre-
application letter regarding its pending construction notice for a minor shift in the natural gas 
pipeline permitted under Case No. 16-1166-GA-BLN.  The shift will consist of an approximately 
.5 mile “bump-out” just north of the approved pipeline corridor (within the original 1,000 foot 
study area).  The shift is a result of technical difficulties experienced during construction.  South 
Field Energy is requesting expedited processing of the construction notice given the need to 
maintain the project’s current schedule.   

Very truly yours, 

/s/ Michael J. Settineri 

Vorys, Sater, Seymour and Pease LLP 
Attorneys for South Field Energy LLC 

MJS  
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